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Hi 

I strongly object to the qld state of emergency being extended as there is no emergency. 
Covid cases are getting less and less each day plus the severity of illness is getting less and less. 

Therefore there is no need for a state of emergency. 

Please vote for parliament to return to normal operations. 

Kind regards 
Deirdre Rapson 
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